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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Following on from my previous letter, which announced the retirement of Mr Matthew Quinn 
as Headteacher of Oaklands Catholic School and Sixth Form College, I am now delighted to 
announce that Mrs Amy Bonnington has been appointed as Interim Head of School, for one 
academic year from 1st September 2025.   
 
The Governors all wish Mrs Bonnington well in her new role and look forward to working with 
her in the coming year, in our shared mission to ensure Oaklands Catholic School and Sixth 
Form College continues to provide high quality Catholic education to all pupils.  

 
If you have any questions please do direct these to me via my school email address: 
chairofgovernors@oaklandscatholicschool.org. 
 
In the meantime, I would like to wish you all a restful and joyous Easter break. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

 
Elizabeth R Cluett 
PhD, MSc, RM, SRN, PGCEA, PFHEA  
Chair, Local Board of Governors, Oaklands Catholic School & Sixth Form College 
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